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Hardin County Agricultural Society 

 
 

May 10, 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Goat Exhibitors, 
 
Due to the coronavirus pandemic creating limited access to veterinary 
services, the Hardin County Fair Goat Committee has suspended the rule 
that goat horns must be four inches or less to be eligible for exhibition at 
the Hardin County Fair. This rule suspension is only for the 2020 fair. 
 
If you have questions, please reach out to our office at 419-675-2396 or by 
email at secretary@hardincountyfair.org. Additional coronavirus resources 
related to the fair can be accessed online at 
hardincountyfair.org/coronavirus. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeff Morris 
Chairman 
Goat Committee  


